
I am writing to express my full support of Perpetua Resources and the Stibnite Gold Project. The project 

would finally address legacy mining issues that have been plaguing the site for decades and help secure 

the minerals we need for America's future. The company has shown its commitment to Valley County 

and the state of Idaho and I encourage you to adopt the proposed activities outlined in the company's 

2021 Modified Mine Plan during the permitting process. 

Last summer, Perpetua agreed to provide antimony to largescale battery maker Ambri. The agreement 

establishes a foundation to help facilitate the decarbonization of energy grids in the U.S. as well as 

around the globe. Ambri's batteries could fundamentally change how our energy system operates by 

making it possible for power grids to rely on more power from the wind and sun. The Stibnite Gold 

Project is key to making this happen because it would be America's only mined source of antimony. 

Without it, we will continue to have to rely on China and Russia for this critical mineral. I want to 

support America's clean energy transition and supporting the Stibnite Gold Project using Burntlog Road 

is one of the best ways I can do that. 

Perpetua Resources wants to help America secure a domestic supply of the critical mineral antimony 

and clean up a brownfield site. They've made great improvements to the project from the original 

documents they submitted – this shows the permitting process has done its job. It is time to permit the 

Stibnite Gold Project and continue to move this important project forward. 

William Everly 


